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Together, we prepare our students to successfully 
 meet the challenges of the future. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Happy Friday! I hope you have had a great 

week! It’s been a super week for our Bennet 
students and staff!  Hopefully routines are 
starting to take hold and the kids are getting 
used to getting up earlier. 
 
Just a reminder to please help us 
keep our kids  
safe with drop-off and pick-up. 
Please do not park in the bus 
circle from 7:45-8:30 AM and 2:45 
to 4:00 PM each day.  Also, 
remind your child to walk on the 
sidewalk and not cut in between 
or in front of the buses to get to 
your car.  

MAPS (Measure of Academic Progress) will 
begin next week. This information will be 
shared with you at Parent Teacher Conferences 
in September.  

I continue to welcome the opportunity to visit 
with you should you have any questions, 
concerns, or comments. Thank you for your 
continued support!  Mrs. Walter 

 

 

School Pictures 
Elementary school pictures are 
scheduled for Wednesday, September 
6th. Please remember to send your 
child’s order form and payment to 
school. 

 

Grandparents/Special Friends  

This year Grandparent’s Day is Sunday, 
September 10th.  We are inviting 
grandparent’s/special friends to join 
their grandchild for breakfast anytime 
during the week of September 11th. 

Please make sure you call the 
school ahead of time, so that we 
may plan for you to attend. 

 
 

Electronic Newsletter 

We will begin sending the 

weekly newsletter electronically this 

week if you signed up for this option. All 

oldest and only students will bring home 

a newsletter this week in addition to 

your email. If you do not receive the 

newsletter in your email please contact 

the school office at 782-3535. 

 

 

Reminder no school Monday, 

September 4th for Labor Day! 

 

Accelerated Reader 

Accelerated Reader will begin next week 

for students in 1
st
-6

th
 grade. Happy 

Reading!  
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Upcoming Events: 

September 

-4th No School Labor Day 

-6th Elementary School Pictures 

-6th MAPS testing begins 

-11th BOE Meeting at 6:30 PM 

-19th Early Dismissal/Parent-
Teacher Conferences 

 

 
Bennet Booster Corner 

 

The Bennet Boosters meet the 2nd 
Tuesday of every month at 7:00 PM in 
the Elementary Library.  We hope to see 
you Tuesday, September 12th. 
 
Please mark your calendars for the Fall 
Festival on October 13th. 
 

 
 
 

Congratualations to Alysa Myers in Ms. 
Wolfgang’s classroom.  She came up 

with the creative name of “Panther 
Prowl” for the 2017-18 Bennet 

Newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
If you are interested in becoming a mentor for 
TEAMMATES the applications are online at 
teammates.org or you can contact Michael 
Chaffee and obtain an application as well. 
Together we transform lives!  

 

Bennet Elementary new 
Basketball Hoops 

 

 

 

Have a Fabulous Weekend! 

 


